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See more of ‘What’s on the Horizon’ by visiting our blog:
www.horizonschool.ca

Read through to the end to see all the fun we had:

Golfing at Trail Creek

Releasing our butterflies

Particpating in Olds Lions Club 7th Annual P.U.G. Day & enjoying pizza after!
Having some water fun during P.E.

Celebrating birthdays

Planting in our Land Based Education garden

UPCOMING EVENTS

This past week students did an excellent

job as we practiced all of our safety drills
(fire, tornado, secure our school and

emergency lockdown). j::: gEhR'l%iﬁ’g ;azd

June 27 Last day -

Our learning continues throughout this noon dismissal

month, with some students writing Diploma
Exams and PATs, and we also plan to
sprinkle in lots of celebration and fun as
well.

Parent Council and Parent Society

Final Meeting: June 14th 7pm Google Meet Link Here

Horizon School
5501-53 Street
Olds, AB
403-556-6310
horizonschool.ca



http://www.horizonschool.ca
http://meet.google.com/irf-zopc-rxr
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School News

Let’s hear it for ...Ms.

Coralie Mobley It is with absolute excitement that we get to
announce that Ms. Coralie Mobley will take on

the role of Principal of Horizon School effective
the 2023-24 school year.

As Vice Principal of Horizon for the past three
years, Coralie’s true calling for supporting
children and families has been so evident.

We know you will serve us well
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Superintendent’s Message

Celebrating strong satisfaction survey results

A message from Superintendent Kurt Sacher

Chinook’s Edge is committed to ensuring students have a
good experience at school, and we are intentional about
understanding what that experience is and how we can
improve it. We are pleased to share that we've seen
some growth in key areas, according to our latest survey
results.

Chinook’s Edge recently surveyed parents, staff and
students in grades 4 to 12. A summary of the results are
in the graphic on the left.

Learning

environment is

welcoming, caring, We are especially pleased to see that satisfaction with the

respectful, & safe level of parent involvement in their child's education was
at 93% for parents. That represents more than a 10
percent increase from last year's survey.

Our schools and our staff were intentional about
welcoming families into schools this year. We are grateful
for that work because we know it impacts student
success. Also, thank you to you as parents for responding
and for engaging with your child's education.

We have also taken note of what we heard in the survey

about attendance. While a majority of parents do not

believe attendance is an issue, one in four parents are
Opportunities to m concerned about it. The survey results point to anxiety as
explore post-secondary the major consideration impacting student attendance.
S mInn o Gawar Chinook’s Edge will continue to focus on what we can do
to help families and, in particular, our students. We know
that when students are in the classroom and ready to
learn, their engagement in their learning and their
long-term success increases significantly. Thank you for
doing all that you can do as parents to ensure that your
child attends regularly..

pathways

Thank you to parents, students and staff who participated
in the survey. Your feedback is incredibly important as we
strive to ensure a positive experience for students at

school. / -
S ifetes
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